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January 26, 2017 

 

 

TREE REMOVAL NOTICE  

CHERRY VALLEY ROAD (CHERRY HILL ROAD TO MERCER COUNTY BRIDGE WEST OF GEORGE 

DRIVE) 

 

In a joint project, Princeton and Montgomery Township will be improving Cherry Valley Road 

from 300 feet west of Cherry Hill Road to the Mercer County Bridge (west of George Drive). In 

advance of the roadway widening project, the affected trees 6” in diameter and greater will be 

removed prior to April 1, 2017 in accordance with the project permits.  The trees slated for 

removal have been tagged with red ribbon.  Please do not remove the red ribbon.   

A public meeting will be held on February 15, 2017 at 7 pm at the Community Room of the 

Princeton Municipal Hall, 400 Witherspoon Street, to discuss the tree removal project as well as 

the roadway widening project.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, the following staff members can 

assist you: 

• Alina Ferreira, Assistant Engineer – aferreira@princetonnj.gov or 609-921-7077 x1285. 

To facilitate ease of communication regarding the Cherry Valley Road improvement project, 

please email jredeyoff@princetonnj.gov to be added to the project email list. 

Your assistance is greatly appreciated.   

Sincerely,  

 

Deanna Stockton, PE, CME, Municipal Engineer 

 


